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Greetings from your NYN Archivist: 
 
May finds our Archives resting comfortably at Syracuse AIS 
They are located in the basement of the building. 
 
Unfortunately, a back injury has prevented me from working in the basement recently. 
I expect to have clearance from my doctor by the end of May to resume normal activities. 
 
If you have need of information, please contact me through the information which may 
be found in the Northern Hi Lights. 
 
Archives: 
 
Kathy M 
 
Archives@nyafg.com 
 
We will accept any donations that you may have of an archival nature. 
Please contact me before sending them to me.  


